
Worship & Prayer during Coronavirus - Updated March 24th 2020 

 

 

 
 
 
Due to the spread of coronavirus, public worship has been suspended  

and all church buildings in the Church of England are now closed.  
 

Our worship of God and our care for each other continue  
but cannot be done in our buildings.  

 
Here are some resources to help you pray at home: 

 
Morning, Daytime, Evening and Night Prayer 

For an order of service updated each day, or to download the daily prayer ap visit:  
www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer 

Revd Camilla can deliver copies of morning and / or night prayer  
or other worship materials.  

 
Compline (another name for Night Prayer!) 

We are beginning to experiment with meeting via ‘zoom’ to pray compline at 9pm 
on Monday, Thursday and Friday evenings. This service lasts about 20 minutes.  
If you’d like join in, get in touch with Revd Camilla or one of the churchwardens. 

 
Communion 

Revd Camilla will celebrate communion on behalf of everyone at home each     
Sunday at 9am. We cannot offer you home communion at this time but you might 

like to try using an Order of Service for ‘spiritual communion’. Contact Revd Camilla 
 

Facebook and Website 
Keep an eye out for prayers and short videos and anything new,  

and for links to churches and cathedrals streaming services over the internet. 
www.stanwickgroup.org.uk       www.facebook.com/pg/StanwickGroup 

 
TV / Radio 

Listen to Sunday worship on Radio 4 and Local Radio at 8am on Sundays, and 
Sunday Worship and Songs of Praise on BBC 1.  

More programmes will be scheduled for Holy Week and Easter.    
 

Prayer Requests 
Revd Camilla will be praying daily for our parishes and we have a Prayer Circle. 
Please contact Revd Camilla in confidentiality if you have any prayer requests.  

 
Phonecalls 

We cannot make pastoral visits at the moment but Revd Camilla and the pastoral 
team would love to talk, listen and offer support on the phone.  

Contact Revd Camilla on Tel: 374634  Email: camilla.cd@cantab.net 


